NDERSON
Oil & Gas Com pany

405 WALL TOWERS EAST
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

November 25, 1970

Mr. Joe D. Famey
Supervisor, District 1

Qil Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Mr. Ramey:

As per your letter dated November 23, 1970,

I am submitting a C=104 form to change the
ownership of the State BTQ No. 1 well from
Amerada Hess Corporation to Anderson Qil &
Gas Company. Although a pluzging application
was approved for this well, the actual plugging
was never performed.

If further information is required, please let
me know.

Sincerely,
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Wllllam G. Kern
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